
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2017 
CITY OF SCAPPOOSE 

CITY COUNCIL 

INTERVIEWS FOR PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE, 6:00 PM 

Mayor Burge called the Work Session to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Present: Mayor Scott Burge, Councilor Rich Riffle, Councilor Patrick Kessi, Councilor Natalie 
Sanders, Councilor Joel Haugen, City Manager Michael Sykes, City Recorder Susan Reeves, 
Assistant to City Manager Alexandra Rains, Park & Recreation Committee Chair Dave Powers, 
City Planner Laurie Oliver, Police Chief Norm Miller, and RARE Participant Garett Peterson. 

City Council interviewed Dana Pricher, Kristin Person, Brian Degemess, and Bryan Hammond. 
There are three open positions on the Parks and Recreation Committee. 

Arrived at 6:35 p.m.: Police Chief Norm Miller, City Engineer Chris Negelspach, and Nicole 
Thill with the Spotlight. 

Councilor Haugen stated we have four really solid candidates. 

Mayor Burge would like to see feedback from Councilmembers. 

Mayor Burge explained he is going to move the Watershed/Scappoose Creek Project update 
work session into the regular Council meeting due to the time. 

Parks & Recreation Committee Chair Dave Powers stated you have four good candidates, all 
with different skills and he would hope we wouldn't constrain the committee by numbers. 

Mayor Burge explained he will think about all this over the next couple of weeks. 

Mayor Burge adjourned the interviews at 6:50 pm. 
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